4 Acton/Georgetown, Friday, November 25, 2005

- Kiln group gets help
The Limehouse Kiln Society recently received a $5,000 donation from the TD Friends
of the Environment Foundation to be used to further the program. On hand for the
presentation were (from left) Limehouse Kiln Society members Marsha Batchelor and
Mary Shier who were joined by Chris Walker of the Bruce Trail Association as they

accepted the cheque from Nelson Hendriques, Marilyn Giometelo and Cathy Percival.
of TD Canada Trust in Georgetown. - Photo by Ted Brown
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